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An added benefit of having your wedding at Weston Manor is that once the completed
contracts and documents required to secure the reservation are received, you have the
option to have photos taken inside the Manor House. The beautiful cascading stairway
and gracious parlor facing the river are the two areas inside the house permitted for
photographs. In addition to the photographer, up to six people may be included in the
photography session. No additional group photos may be taken, and at no time during the
wedding day activities may the entire wedding party or their guests be permitted inside
the Manor House.

All wedding photography sessions inside the Manor House must be scheduled in advance.
Should you wish to schedule a session, it is suggested that you do so when you submit
your contract to us. The number of individuals to be included in the photography session
must be confirmed when the signed contract is submitted.

Wedding photography outside on the grounds of Weston Manor is also permitted. There
is no additional charge, however clients are requested to schedule an appointment for the
photography session, if it is to be done at a time other than the day of the wedding.

Photographers are not provided by Historic Hopewell Foundation. Our Director of
Weddings & Events will be pleased to refer photographers to you, upon request.

Other than those provided to the client by their Photographer,
the use of images of Weston Manor for commercial purposes is strictly prohibited.
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